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LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 206 of 2021 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/63/95 

 

 

27 December 2021 

 

 

 
Amendment to Local Notice to Mariners No 184 of 2021 re PEACE MED 

Submarine Cable Laying of Malta Branching Unit - Inshore 

 

 

Reference is made to Local Notice to Mariners No 184 of 2021. 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and owners of 

vessels that due to unforeseen weather conditions the work will not be completed in time, 

therefore the completion date is being extended to Saturday 22nd January 2022. 

 

Local Notice to Mariners No 184 of 2021 is to be amended accordingly. 

 

All the other information mentioned in Local Notice to Mariners No 184 of 2021 will remain 

valid. 

 

Local Notice to Mariners No 191 of 2021 is hereby CANCALLED. 

 

 

Chart affected:  BA 211, 2537, 2538 

 
 


